STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

O!L CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

December 21, 1983 POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GARREY CARRUTHERS HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
GOVERNOR (505) 393-6161

Bright & Company
3200 West Cuthbert, Suite 2-C
Midland, TX 79701

Attn: Jack Carlile
Re: Proposed Re-entry

Norman Bates #1-A

Section 21, T8S, R36E
Gentlemen:
We have received from the BLM a copy of your proposal to re-enter
the Charles Reed Bates Federal #1 and complete in the Abo at
8950-8992'.  Qur geologist, Paul Kautz, indicates a completion
in this interval will be Wolfcamp and the well will come under
the South Prairie Wolfcamp Pool.

If you have questions concerning this, please feel free to contact
Paul Kautz or Evelyn Downs in the Hobbs OCD office (505) 393-6161.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed

cc: BLM - Roswell



